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Letter of Response 
 
 

November 8, 2024 
Via Electronic Mail 

 
Newton Conservation Commission 
Planning & Development Department 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton, MA 02459 
 

Attention: Jennifer Steel, Ellen Menounos and Members of the Newton Conservation Commission 
 

RE: Attachments for Response to 
Comments Letter 

        Wetland and Engineer Peer Review 
        528 Boylston Street 

Newton, Massachusetts 
 

Dear Jennifer Steel, Ellen Menounos and Members of the Newton Conservation Commission: 
 

The following materials have been included as attachments to address the Wetland and Engineer Peer 
Review prepared by BSC Group, Inc. dated October 3, 2024, and in response to Commission comments 
from the October 30, 2024, hearing: 
 

• Response to Comments Letter by Bohler, dated 11/8/2024 

• Notice of Intent Plans by Bohler, dated 11/8/2024 

• Drainage Report by Bohler, dated 11/8/2024 
 
Upon your review of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me directly with any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
        BOHLER ENGINEERING MA, LLC 

       
Timothy Hayes, P.E.       Stephen Martorano, P.E. 
 


